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15th April 2021 
Year 2  

Parent/Carer Newsletter – Summer 1 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,            
                   
We hope you have all had a nice and relaxing Easter holiday. We are very excited to welcome the 
children back for what will be a fun-filled summer term in Year 2! 
 
This half term in Year 2, we have some lovely topics to learn about, including, looking at the UK’s 
seaside towns and what makes them so popular with visitors. We will be learning all about the 
natural features found on the coast as well as looking at some of the man-made things unique to 
coastal areas (such as piers and lighthouses).  
 
By the end of this week, your child should have brought home their homework book. We have stuck 
in the whole half term’s worth of homework to try and reduce the number of things being sent 
home each week. Each week’s homework will consist of weekly spellings to learn, an English activity 
and a Maths activity. Please return the completed homework book by Thursday 20th May. You will 
need to keep hold of the homework book until then to ensure your child knows which spelling they 
are learning each week so they are prepared for their spelling test, which will take place on the 
Friday of each week. 
 
Please remember that Year 2 have P.E on Monday and Tuesday. Your child should come to school in 
their P.E kit on these days. As warmer weather approaches, please ensure your child is dressed in 
suitable clothes for that day’s weather as P.E lessons may take place outside. Following on from this, 
as the weather hopefully improves, you might want to make sure your child is wearing sun cream - 
this will need to be applied before school. Please also ensure your child has a sun hat and a water 
bottle in school on these sunny days. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions please see a member of the Year 2 
teaching team.  
 
Miss Robinson & Miss Gray  
 
 
 
 


